

Minutes of the Village of Algonquin Special Liquor Commission Meeting Held in Village Board Room on October 16, 2018

<u>CALL TO ORDER</u>: Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm and requested Village Clerk Jerry Kautz to call the roll.

Present: Janice Jasper, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, Debby Sosine, John Spella. (Quorum established)

Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Jeff Sutrick, Deputy Police Chief. Village Attorney Kelly Cahill was also present.

All fees paid and papers in order.

1. Approve a Class F Liquor License and an Auxiliary Liquor License for MOD Super Fast Pizza, LLC. (dba) MOD Pizza, 234 S. Randall Road., Algonquin

MOD Super Fast Pizza, LLC (dba) MOD Pizza, 228 S. Randall road, Algonquin, has applied for a Class F Liquor License (sale of beer and wine for consumption on premises) and an Auxiliary Liquor License. MOD Pizza will be housed adjacent to McAllister's Deli. This license is only for the period ending April 30, 2018; it will then be renewed for the next fiscal year.

General Manager Ryan Renkar was present. All servers plus manager have been BASSET trained. Ms. Sosine and Mr. Steigert both emphasized the importance of adherence to not serving minors and that the Village is very strict in this regard.

The Commission consensus was to issue the license.

2. Approve a Class A-3 Liquor License for Cattleman's Burger & Brew, Inc., 205 S. Main Street, Algonquin

Cattleman's Burger & Brew, Inc., 205 S. Main Street, Algonquin, a new restaurant opening soon in our downtown area has applied for a Class A-3 Liquor License. This license will allow them to serve alcohol for consumption on premises, and shall permit the sale of wine in sealed containers for consumption off premises. This license is only for the period ending April 30, 2018; it will then be renewed for the next fiscal year.

Owners Tony Bellino and Angelic Sutton were present to answer any questions. All servers including hostesses will be BASSET trained and Mr. Bellino stated he fully understands the liquor compliance.

The Commission consensus was to issue the license.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business	, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting
at 7:35 p.m.	•

Submitted: _		
	Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk	